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Haase, Victoria [Tori]

From: Sadowsky, Steve

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 9:16 AM

To: Haase, Victoria [Tori]

Cc: mike mchone

Subject: Removal of restrictive covenant - 507 W. 23rd Street

The Landmark Commission approved a Certificate of Appropriateness to move this historically-zoned house to 901 Shoal 

Cliff Court.  Removing the restrictive covenant requiring the house to stay on its current location will allow for the move, 

which serves the interests of historic preservation.  The new site is located in the same West Campus area as the current 

house, and the house will be moved next to the Clyde and Henrietta Littlefield house, which is also up for landmark 

designation.  Moving the house currently at 507 W. 23
rd

 Street will encourage the restoration of the house, as well as 

the preservation of the Littlefield house in a low-scale residential context more appropriate to the original history of 

both houses. 

 

The City Historic Preservation Office supports the removal of the restrictive covenant on the Dabney Horne House at 507 

W. 23
rd

 Street, and its relocation to 901 Shoal Cliff Court. 

 

Steve Sadowsky 
Historic Preservation Officer 
City of Austin, Texas 
974-6454 
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